
 

 

       
 
 

Moulton Chapel Primary School 

 

 
Email: enquiries@moultonchapel.lincs.sch.uk 

Website: http://www.moultonchapel.lincs.sch.uk 
 
12th March 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
eSafety Information Session 
25th March 2014 – 9.15 a.m. 
 
Thank you to those of you who returned the reply slip indicating your interest 
in attending a session with an eSafety expert to gain information on how to 
keep your child(ren) safe online. 
 
The session is now booked for John Jefferies of CfBT to come to school to lead 
the session on: 
 
 Tuesday 25th March 2014 9.15 a.m. in the Mobile Classroom 
 
We will serve tea and coffee from 9.00 a.m. to be ready to get started at 9.15 
a.m.  The session will probably last around 2 hours, but this will depend on 
how much discussion goes on (discussion encouraged!). 
 
Please return the reply slip to let us know whether you will be attending so 
that we know how many cups to put out. 
 
Thank you 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lesley Mackenzie 
Administrator 
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eSafety Information Session 
 

25th March 2014 – 9.15 a.m. 
 

 
 
Name:           
 
I will be attending the eSafety session on 25th March. 
 
 
 
Signed:           
     Parent/guardian 
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